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Party Time Party Time 
This Wednesday is our Christmas party, a nice social meeting for us all.

☺ Please bring a plate of sharing food.

☺ Any show & tell you have.

☺ Your Christmas coasters if you made them.

☺ And the party spirit.

We look forward to seeing you all there.

January 17January 17thth

The first meeting in the new year will be a baby quilt night with the idea of making up quilt kits that 
can be finished at home and renew our stash for the hospital. Please gather up any odd pieces of 
suitable fabric you have that we can hopefully combine with others. We will have some fabrics, 
ideas, backings and waddings to use for this worthwhile cause.

We will also be introducing a new challenge.

ExhibitionExhibition
I recently visited Wells Cathedral and discovered that they had an exhibition of twelve large silk 
wall hangings by Jacqui Parkinson entitled “Threads through Creation” which had taken her three 
years to complete. The exhibition is travelling around various locations throughout the country. 
These are two of the hangings.





Muriel



Future meetingsFuture meetings

We’ve had the votes in from our meetings questionnaire and thankyou for your input.  As it turned 
out the voting was very close and inconclusive so a decision has been delayed until the new year. 
Normal meetings will continue until September when any changes will be implemented. Next 
years programme is attached and has meetings arranged until the end of July. Further dates will 
be added once a decision has been made.

I hope to see you all at the party but if not have a lovely Christmas and I will look forward to seeing
you in the new year.

Hilary
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